

Letter to Parents/Carers

Michael Wood - Director

Dundee House, 50 North Lindsay Street, Dundee DD1 1NL

Tel 01382 434000

If calling please ask for Kerry Gethins - 01382 433477

E-mail kerry.gethins@dundeecity.gov.uk

Our Ref Your Ref MW/MM

Date

9 December 2011

Dear Parent/Carer

CHANGE TO HOLIDAY ARRANGEMENTS

The Council has agreed to mark the Queen's Diamond Jubilee on Tuesday 5 June 2012 and permission has been granted by the Scottish Government for Dundee schools to be closed on this date. To make it easier for parents to organise childcare arrangements, it has been agreed by the Education Committee to move the Victoria Day holiday from Monday 28 May 2012 to Monday 4 June 2012. This will mean that schools will be closed on 4 and 5 June 2012.

Yours sincerely

MICHAEL WOOD

Director of Education

If you have trouble understanding English please contact the address below

اگرآپ والكرين ي مجهد من مشكل فيشآتى جة برائ مبربانى فيحددج يت بردابط كرين:

ਜੇਕਰ ਤੁਹਾਨੂੰ ਇੰਗਲਿਸ਼ ਸਮਝਣ ਵਿੱਚ ਕਠਿਨਾਈ ਹੁੰਦੀ ਹੈ ਤਾਂ ਕ੍ਰਿਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਸਾਡੇ ਨਾਲ ਹੇਠਾਂ ਦਿਤੇ ਪਤੇ ਤੇ ਸੰਪਰਕ ਕਰੋ।

Jeżeli masz trudności w zrozumieniu języka angielskiego, skontaktuj się na poniżej podany adres:

如果你對英語理解有困難, 請聯絡以下地址:

Dundee Translation & Interpretation Service, Mitchell Street Centre, Mitchell Street, Dundee DD2 2LJ. Tel: 01382 435825 Fax: 01382 435805

For information about Dundee City Council visit our website: www.dundeecity.gov.uk



